Triangulation

Triangulation cards will no longer be picked up in the field or mailed to the Inspector.
Plumbing permits requiring water/sewer connections must be field measured by the Plumbing/Utility

Contractor and sent to the following email address before a final plumbing inspection will be approved.

Email address:

Docsddilp@howardcountymd.gov

Please include the following information:

TRIANGULATION
Date
P
‘W/S Plembing Permit No.
Site Address
Plumbing Company

Plumbing Inspector shall forward approved Triangulation information to Utilities.

arocco@howardcountymd.gov

BOConnell@howardcountymd.gov

BMagee@howardcountymd.gov




